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We have now sent out the booking information for all stallholders who rebooked last December for The Waterloo Flea 
Market and Vintage Fair on Saturday 8th February 2025. If you have not received a booking email you are not booked in 
so please contact waterloofleamarket@gmail.com if you wish to book. At present we still have tables available for 
stallholders wishing to sell pre-loved items, collectable/Antique. Include your full name, contact number and a brief 
description of what you wish to sell. Sorry we are not taking any more handmade crafter at the flea markets. We have 
attached this year's poster for the Waterloo Flea Market and Vintage Fairs, bookings are taken on a month to month 
basis. 
 
Crafters wishing to sell their makes at Old Christ Church can do so at any one of our craft fairs. Bookings will commence 
for the fairs as soon as we have our new events bank account up and running, we will keep you updated. 
 
All our events and details for 2025 can be found by visiting our website https://oldchristchurch.uk/ 
 
Don't forget you can also follow us on  
Facebook OldChristChurchWaterloo or we are also on Instagram OldChristChurch we hope you will follow us and share 
our posts through the year to support us. 
 
We hope to see you all again soon and thank you for supporting Old Christ Church. 
 

mailto:waterloofleamarket@gmail.com
https://oldchristchurch.uk/


Woodlands Hospice 5K Sponsored Walk 

 

Details of the Woodlands Hospice 5K Sponsored ‘Light Up The Night’ Walk happening in Crosby soon can be found at 
https://www.woodlandshospice.org/light-up-the-night  We would love for the children and families of the schools in 
Crosby to be a part of this. 
  
We're excited to bring you our biggest and best walk yet—a fun and memorable family occasion that you won’t want to 
miss! 

Date: Saturday, 1st March 2025 
Time: Walk begins at 6:00 PM 

Location: The Lake House 
This year’s walk promises to be truly special, with lots of entertainment and activities for everyone. 
 

Highlights include: 

 
After the walk, enjoy the fantastic Diane from Angels & Scallies performance inside The Lake House to keep the kids 
engaged and entertained. 
This event is perfect for the whole family, and we can’t wait to see you there! 
 
Mark your calendars—we’ll be lighting up the night together! 

 
 

 

DJ John spinning tunes to get the vibe just right. 
• Carolyn McGuire from Jigsaw Fitness will lead a fun warm-up before the walk. 
• A 5K Light Up The Night Walk with scenic views, suitable for all ages—and your furry friends too! 
• Face painters with Face It Fun Parties to add a little sparkle to your evening. 
• Live music to keep everyone entertained. 

https://www.woodlandshospice.org/light-up-the-night
https://www.instagram.com/angelsandscalliesparties/
https://jigsawfitness.co.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/faceitpartyhire/

